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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, May 14, 2019 at 12:35 PM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

By the way, we need to extend the renewal decision date again.  Middle of June would be reasonable, I think.
 
Thanks,
Rob
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program
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Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com> Wed, May 15, 2019 at 9:39 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
Cc: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>

Rob,

NECC is reques�ng an extension to New Elk renewal (RN-07) un�l June 28, 2019 for sa�sfactory addi�onal �me to
review and discuss.

Thanks in advance.

Louis

 

Louis Head

General Manager

New Elk Coal Co., LLC.

12250 State Hwy 12

Weston, CO 81091

W: (719) 631-6141

lhead@newelkcoal.com
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Thank You

New Elk Coal Company
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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Wed, May 15, 2019 at 9:50 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>
Cc: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>

Thanks, Louis.  I have updated our Permit System to reflect the date of June 28 for the new decision due date.
 
Rob
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program
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